Public Comment - Group

(3) # .

From:

Ben <ebergercb@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 11:42 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Ben Ellenberger, Santa Barbara

From:

Sophia Dentzel <sophia@sbmtv.org>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 11:45 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

[DO NOT CLICK, Likely malicious content, contact your Departmental IT] | support

budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Sophia Dentzel

From:

B H
brentano@cox.net>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 11:46 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Brent Holland

From:

Shayne Mihalka <shayne@underdogmedia.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 11:51 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara City and County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Shayne



Shayne Mihalka | Founder CEO | (805) 340.7606 | shayne@underdogmedia.com | www.underdogmedia.com

From: John Dutton < John.Dutton@patagonia.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 11:52 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan.

As a resident of Santa Barbara City and County, one of my primary forms of land based recreation is mountain biking. Santa Barbara County currently has a dearth of trails designed specifically for mountain biking and trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cheers, John Dutton 3919 La Colina Rd. Santa Barbara, CA 93110 805-682-8942

From: David Walker <david.walker@appfolio.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 11:56 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, David Walker

From: Jim Little < Jim.Little@patagonia.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 11:57 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan.

As a resident of Ventura County, who visits Santa Barbara often to ride the few trails you have and then goes on to support the local economy over lunch and beers, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Jim Little 292 Avenida de la Vereda Ojai, CA 93023

From: Brian Goldsworthy <bri>dsworthy@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 11:59 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Brian Goldsworthy

From:

ilm97 < jlm97@cox.net>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:01 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, Jeff McFarlane

Sent:

From: Jon McCuskey <mccuskey@gmail.com>

Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:03 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

We already are a destination for road cyclists who contribute greatly to our local tax revenue and local businesses. Adding more mountain biking will only draw more people to our community. After the debris flow this is a great opportunity to build trails the right way, and to make the current trails safer for all user types. Many other areas have taken to building cycling specific trails with great success. This ranges from one way trails to mountain bike parks.

Let's get up to speed with other communities in California and not be left behins.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, Jon McCuskey

From: Sven Nebelung <sven@pioneerpictures.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:06 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

- Sven Nebelung

From:

Daniel Gualotuna <daniel.gualotuna@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:14 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Daniel Gualotuna

From: Edmond Dinescu <edinescu@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:21 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

From: Jeff Rossin < jrossin@umail.ucsb.edu>
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:40 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Jeff Rossin

From:

Tim Park <tpark805@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:43 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Tim Park 121 Vista Del Mar Dr Santa Barbara, CA 93109

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Tom Quisel <tomq@stellar.org>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:45 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors – I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces. Thank you for your consideration. Respectfully,

Tom Quisel

From:

Elliott Cheresh <echeresh@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 12:59 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

__

Elliott Cheresh

(c) 805.705.1177 echeresh@gmail.com

From: Connor Elmore <cdelmore@pipeline.sbcc.edu>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 1:14 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, connor elmore

From: Nancy Eckert <neckertsb@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 1:54 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors – I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, Nancy Eckert

--

Nancy Eckert

Softball Coach and Mentor Safe Routes to School Educator www.NancyEckert.com 805-698-4174

From:

Matt Cook <mattcooksb@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 2:37 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Matthew Cook 15 year SB resident

From:

Austin Riba <austin@m51.io>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 2:39 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Austin Riba

From: Jason Schwan <jasonjschwan@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 2:48 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors -

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Jason Schwan

From:

Jeff Phillips <ljefe00@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 6, 2019 3:11 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, Jeff Phillips 3852 B Crescent Drive Santa Barbara, CA 93110

From: David Kramer <davidk@gmail.com>
Sent: David Kramer <davidk@gmail.com>

To: sbcob

Subject: I support budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors –

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan. As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality of life in our community by providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, David Kramer